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Government of India
Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs

(SBM & PHE Division)

Nirman Bhawan. New Delhi
Dated: 8th August, 2023

To
Principal Secretaries, Urban Development Department

State Mission Director (SBM)
All StatesfuTs

Subject: "Municipalika2023" - the lTth International Exhibition and conference on Safe, Smart and

Sustainable City Solutions organized by Good Governance India Foundation- regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to letter dated 24.03.2023 received from Good Governance India

Foundation regarding Municipalika2023, the lTth International Exhibition and conference on Safe,

Smart and Suslainable City Solutions (Brochure attached for reference). They have mentioned that

the event is being organizei at Palace Grounds, Bengaluru from 28th to 30th November 2023, with the

support of Govt. of Karnataka as host State.

2. In above context, Good Governance India Foundation has requested to communicate all State

Urban Development Department, State Mission Directorate (SBM), Municipal Corporations, ULBs

and other stakeholders & technology providers to participate in the Municipalika2023 by taking up

exhibition space and nominating delegates.

3. It is therefore, you may consider for the participation in the Municipalika 2023 organised by

Good Governance India Foundation with support of Government of Karnataka. This will help to

exchange knowledge and build awareness regarding the Swachh Bharat Mission activities and the

best practices that are transforming Indian cities.

Yours ft &r
Encls: as above

(Pappu Kuffi-ar

Under Secretary to the Govt. of I

Phone: 23061

Copy to :

Shri V. Suresh, President, Good Governance India

I 1 001 6 (Email: vsuresh@municipalika.in)
Foundation, U l, Green Park Main, New Delhi-
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